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Private equity has one goal—making money for its investors. It hurts physicians by 

overworking them putting in too many patients on their schedule and destroying their 

autonomy. It is bad for healthcare. It is bad for patients because overworked 

physicians cannot provide optimal care and by limiting services as they refuse to pay 

for things patients need that will limit their profits. It is bad for Oregonians. Please do 

not allow private equity to decay medicine in Oregon  


